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Ken White

From: Ray Malins <rkmalins@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 9 June 2022 4:14 PM
To: Roads For Community
Subject: Public Submission - Special Charge Scheme

 
 

Public Submission - Special Charge Scheme 

  

I wish to make a written submission in support of the Special Charge Scheme for road improvement 
works for Old Coach Road (from 12 to 37), Montrose. 

This Scheme will have many benefits and I am fully supportive of it. 

- The removal of Dust during Summer which pollutes our drinking water as we only have water tanks 
with water from our roofs. 
 
- There have been many accidents resulting from the loose gravel surface - "Through traffic" should 
be stopped or severely discouraged by traffic management devices. 
 
- Costs to maintain the road and drainage will be reduced significantly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ray & Karen Malins 
29 Old Coach Rd, Montrose VIC 3765 


